
Government-mandated 
sexual identity?

Today, people questioning their sexuality have few options. 

While many in the “Q” space (Questioning or Queer) embrace LGBT, many 
don’t. After a time of self-discovery, they move on to embrace mainstream sexual 
norms and identity. Yet, questioning your own sexuality or gender has become 
increasingly politicized. Whether through anti-discrimination legislation or bans 
on patient-directed talk therapy/counseling (often labeled “conversion therapy”), 
there has never been greater pressure to conform.

Counter-cultural personal stances on LGBTQ are being met with censorship and 
accusations of fraud or internalized homophobia. We believe no one should be 
compelled to adopt LGBTQ identity if it doesn’t align with their conscience.

Please advocate for freedom to question one’s sexuality or gender 
authentically without government intrusion.



CHANGED Movement is an advocacy and human rights organization 
for people who have questioned (or are questioning) their sexuality and 
gender, and have journeyed away from LGBTQ rather than toward it in 
our sexual identity.

Our organization was born out of a response to California legislation  
that would have banned resources and services for those exploring  
their sexuality. Our unusual name was originally a provocation, made 
through a book of personal life stories we called “CHANGED.” 

CHANGEDMOVEMENT.COM

advocacy@changedmovement.com

A grassroots movement emerged through the initiative that now extends 
across the world.


